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Report from the Finance working group -- The group got off to a late start for technical 
reasons.  Although several people indicated interest, no one seems to have participated in the 
discussion.  The motions put forth by EXCO for the finance committee had been heavily 
discussed by that committee in advance and for the time being, no changes are proposed. 
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